Sarojini Naidu College for Women

(Govt. Sponsored)
30 Jessore Road, Kolkata - 700 028
Phone : 2569-2583, 2529-1985

Date : 02.04: 202k

NOTICE

It is hereby notified that the Cultural Committee of
Sarojini Naidu College for Women is going to organize
a programme «g fanre 8 s 997 in the Seminar
Hall on 12" April, 2024 at 1:30 pm to celebrate the
Bengali New Year. All the Teaching and Non-teaching

staff and students are cordially invited to join us and

make the day a success.

4{ J"'l At
rm P

Earnjim Naidu College
for Women

Govt. spnnsured



